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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/04/03 10:04 AM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]FW: Application for an Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment - 

City File # OZS-2024-0002 

 
From: Cathy Rupik   
Sent: March 19, 2024 6:22 PM 
To: 'CityClerksOffice@brampton.ca' <CityClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Application for an Official Plan and Zoning By-law Amendment - City File # OZS-2024-0002  
 

Hello: 
 
We have a few questions regarding a notice that was posted in our building at  

 regarding the development of a 39-Storey residential building. 
 
We would like to attending this meeting scheduled for 7 p.m. on Monday, April 8 
and it appears that there is an option to attend this council chamber meeting 
virtually. There is a link on the notice and I want to make sure this is how we 
attend.   
 
We have one question regarding the development and are not sure where to 
submit the question.  We do not wish to speak, but would like this question 
addressed. 
 
In case this is the right email address to send the question, here it is: 
 
Presently, the existing apartment buildings on the development site at 123 and 
125 Railroad Street have approximately 130 parking spaces on the parking lot, not 
including visitor parking.  If this development is given the go-ahead, it is being 
built on this parking lot.  Where will the residents of 123 and 125 Railroad park 
for the duration of the construction?   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
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Sincerely, 
Cathy and Bill Rupik 

 
 
Please review the City of Brampton e-mail disclaimer statement at: http://www.brampton.ca/EN/Online-
Services/Pages/Privacy-Statement.aspx  


